
     THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED INC                  

 

“Shoulder to Shoulder” 
President: Laurie Caldwell   Vice President: Arthur Read 

Junior Vice President: Dennis Sinnott 
Secretary: Brian Parker   Treasurer: Ian Weier   

Registrar: Ted Wedmaier;  Executive Officer Electrical: Darryl Edwards 
Fund Raising/Purchasing: Laurie Caldwell 

Committee: John Humphries; Ron Bopf; Ian Ross; Norm Toyer; Tom Parker 
Patron: Kylie Stoneman;  Future Development: Bob Edyvean 

Membership fees $35 for 1 year – daily fees $3 plus $4.00 lunch  
   Open Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 8am-2pm  
    -Printed by Ipswich City Council- 
 
First, a very big thank you to Terry for an excellent job in getting the majority 
of this newsletter ready for issue.  An amazingly good effort – thanks again 
Terry. 
We are sorry to hear that Bob is not recovering well and our best wishes are 
extended to him. 
Upcoming this month we have another Bunnings Barbecue (the last we have 
booked for this year so far) and what I hope will be an interesting talk on a 
subject that is likely to touch each and every one of us now or in the future – 
Alzheimer’s and Dementia.  Please be there if you can. 
Although it is some time off as yet, please be aware that the AGM will be held 
at the end of July or early August.  Whilst I cannot speak for others on the 
committee, I can advise that I will not be re-standing this year.  It is important 
that we consider the future direction of the shed even this early into the year; 
and if anyone can see themselves taking a position on the executive, training 
can be provided (where necessary) to ensure a smooth transition later in the 
year.  Please see myself or Arthur if you are considering standing for a 
position.  Thank you.   
Laurie Caldwell – President. 

Location:  
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba Q 4304 
Phone The Shed 
 07 3436 5857 
 

Postal Address: 
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba 4304 

ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com 
web : ipswichmensshed.org.au 

mailto:ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com%20web
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 PAINTING-WOODWORK-STOREROOM-OFFICE-DRINK MACHINE-FIRST AID 
 
CO-ORDINATORS  ART :   BOB EDYVEAN. 
     STORE :   ROB CREPIN. 
     OFFICE:   LAURIE CALDWELL. 
     FIRST AID:   DARRYL EDWARDS. 
 

 
 

 
ROB CREPIN’S JEWELLERY RANGE 

 
IF YOU WORK IN SHED 1 MAKE SURE YOU TIDY BEFORE YOU GO HOME! 

 
 



 

 
 

WOODWORK, REPAIRS, PAINTING TOYS, WOOD STORE. 
 

CO-ORDINATORS WOODWORK:  JOHN KENEALLY. 
    REPAIRS:   ROBER OVERELL. 
    WOODWORK-JOBS: BRIAN PARKER 
    
 

 
 

 
CLEANUP AFTER YOUR PROJECT DAILY! 

 
 
 



 

 
 

ENGINEERING-METALWORK- BBQ STOREROOM-LATHE-MILL 
 
CO-ORDINATORS ENGINEERING-ROB BURT, ROSS KERFOOT 
    WELDING       -JOHN HUMPHRIES. 
 

 
 

 
REMEMBER TO WEAR EYE PROTECTION IN THIS AREA 

 
 



 

 
 

TREVOR WATERS RECENT CAR ACCIDENT 
BOB LEWITZ  ONGOING HEALTH ISSUES 
NEIL LEE   BROKEN FINGERS SURGERY 
IAN ROSS   PENDING ANKLE SURGERY 
ALWYN LOGAN  ONGOING HEALTH ISSUES 
 

 
 

    RICHARD  78 -JANUARY 31 
        TERRY 70-FEBRUARY 18 
 

     
 
 

 HAVING A MEMORABLE BIRTHDAY OR EVENT LET US KNOW? 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
PRESIDENT QUEENSLAND MEN’S SHED ASSOC 

 

 
 

JOHN GREATREX 
 

 
 

WILLOWBANK RACEWAY PROJECT-BILLY CARTS 
 



 
MAJOR PROJECT 

 
ROSS CO-ORDINATING DOUG’S MOBILE SAW MILL 

 

 
VEGETABLE STANDS MADE TO ORDER 

 
 
 



 
UP-COMING PROJECTS 

 
SALVOS GARDEN TROLLEYS-JOHN HUMPHRIES 

 
RACEWAY BILLY CARTS-JOHN KENEALLY-BRIAN PARKER 

 
GATE ON DRIVEWAY TO BE INSTALLED 

 
COMPLETION OF THE AWNING PROJECT. 

 

 
MANAGEMENT POSITIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE SOON 

 
CONSIDER BEING ON THE MANAGEMENT TEAM 

 
PRESIDENT 
SECRETARY 
TREASURER 
REGISTRAR 
COMMITTEE 

 

 
 
 
 

IF IT HAS TO BE! 
 

 IT’S UP TO ME! 
 
 
 
 
 



 

“QUIET SHED DAY” SUCCESS 
COORDINATOR COL JAMES 

 
FOLLOWING THE FIRST QUIET SHED DAY 

 
 SECOND DAY IS FRIDAY 22ND FEBRUARY 8-12PM 

 

 Activities will include :-  Exercise group, draughts, darts, table soccer  

 

  Picture card quiz, cards and a movie for the non-card players. 

 

 
 

                                                        
 

 

 

COMING UP GUEST SPEAKER=ALZHEIMER’S 

 

BUNNINGS BBQ MARCH 9TH SATURDAY 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 

JAMIE’S MINISTRY OF FOOD  
SEE DARRYL EDWARDS 

 
 

  
 

 
 

LEARN HOW TO COOK !! 
 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP $35 NOW DUE 
 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW THERE IS A MEN’S SHED IN EBBW VALE? 

 
45 GRENADIER CIRCLE EBBW VALE 

 
 
 



 

BRIAN’S  FUNNIES 
My husband and I went through the McDonald's driveway window and I gave the cashier a $5 
bill. 
Our total was $4.25, so I also handed her 25c. 
She said, 'you gave me too much money.' 
I said, 'Yes I know, but this way you can just give me a dollar back.' 
She sighed and went to get the manager who asked me to repeat my request. 
I did so, and he handed me back the 25c, and said 'We're sorry but we don’t do that kind of 
thing.' 
The cashier then proceeded to give me back 75 cents in change. 
Do not confuse the people at MacDonald's. 

We had to have the garage door repaired. 
The repairman told us that one of our problems was that we did not have a 'large' enough motor 
on the opener. 
I thought for a minute, and said that we had the largest one made at that time, a 1/2 horsepower. 
He shook his head and said, 'You need a 1/4 horsepower.' 
I responded that 1/2 was larger than 1/4 and he said, 'NOOO, it's not. Four is larger than two.' 
We haven't used that repairman since... 

I live in a semi-rural area. 
We recently had a new neighbor call the local city council office to request the removal of the 
DEER CROSSING sign on our road. 
The reason: 'Too many deer are being hit by cars out here! I don't think this is a good place for 
them to be crossing anymore.' 
IDIOT SIGHTING IN FOOD SERVICE. 

My daughter went to a Mexican fast food and ordered a taco. 
She asked the person behind the counter for 'minimal lettuce.' 
He said he was sorry, but they only had iceberg lettuce. 

I was at the airport, checking in at the gate when an airport employee asked, 
'Has anyone put anything in your baggage without your knowledge?' 
To which I replied, 'If it was without my knowledge, how would I know?' 
He smiled knowingly and nodded, 'That's why we ask.' 

The pedestrian light on the corner beeps when it's safe to cross the street. 
I was crossing with an 'intellectually challenged' co-worker of mine. 
She asked if I knew what the beeper was for. 
I explained that it signals blind people when the light is red. 
Appalled, she responded, 'what on earth are blind people doing driving?!' 
She is a government employee..... 

When my wife and I arrived at a car dealership to pick up our car after a  
service, we were told the keys had been locked in it. 
We went to the service department and found a mechanic working feverishly to unlock the 
driver’s side door. 
As I watched from the passenger side, I instinctively tried the door handle and discovered that it 
was unlocked. 
‘Hey,' I announced to the technician, 'its open!' 
His reply, 'I know. I already did that side.' 
STAY ALERT! 

They walk among us, they breed, and they vote….... 



 Interesting: 
 
At the shed on Saturday, Ken Arkinstall displayed a steam engine he built himself a number of 
years ago.  We have some very clever people in the shed.  Thanks Ken. 
 

 
 

 


